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Tuesday 13th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
Re: Arrangements for 20th and 23rd June  
 

As we approach the end of the GCSE examination series please find arrangements below for two 

events in the school calendar for Year 11.  

 

Leaver’s Celebration in school – Tuesday 20th June  

Pupils to arrive on site at 09.20am and enter school through the pupil entrance, not main reception. 

Pupils should be dressed in their school uniform, there is no requirement for blazers or ties to be 

worn. We would appreciate any donations of CLHS uniform or PE kit for The Uniform Project. A 

donation box for secondhand uniform can be found in the main reception.  

 

Pupils will sign in and move to the school hall for their farewell assembly which will commence at 

09.30am. Following the assembly pupils will move the quad for a leaver’s breakfast and for shirt 

signing. At 10.45am pupils will depart Central Lancaster High School from the pupil entrance.  

 

Year 11 Prom– Friday 23rd June 

The prom is taking place at The Globe Arena, Morecambe. Pupils are to arrive from 6.30pm for 
photographs and will be seated inside the function space for 7.15pm. The prom will end at 11.30pm. 
Please ensure arrangements have been made to collect your child promptly.  
Any dietary requirements must be communicated to Miss Brown by Friday 16th June either by 
contacting Miss Brown through the main office or via email to dbrown@lancasterhigh.lancs.sch.uk. 
Payment for prom tickets must be made prior to the event and they can be paid for through 
SCOPAY or by cash or cheque to Central Lancaster High School at reception. 
 
 
If you have any questions about either event, please contact Miss Brown or the school office.  
 

Further details about GCSE results day, Thursday 24th August, will follow. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

  
Mrs V. Crossman  
Head of School  
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